
Premier Family Eye Clinic 
Has Relocated to the 

Buford L. Rolin Health Clinic
Effective June 26, 2017

Premier Family Eye Care (PFEC) has relocated to its permanent 
location in the Buford L. Rolin Health Clinic.  

PFEC is conveniently located on the first floor of the Health Clinic 
and can be accessed through the first window on the left as you enter 
the facility. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and look forward to serving your 
vision needs. 

Dr. Amanda Cobb, Optometrist
Call (251) 446-3937  for questions or more information.


